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PALERANG COUNCIL − PART 3A MAJOR PROJECT − MAJORS CREEK ROAD,
BRAIDWOOD − DARGUES REEF GOLD MINING PROJECT

Dear Sir

Reference is made to your letter dated 27 September 20l0 regarding the subject major project
application forwarded to the Roads and Traffic Authority (RTA) for consideration.

The RTA has reviewed the submitted information and does not object to the project in principle as it is
considered that traffic generated by the project will not have a significant impact on the classified road
network.

In accordance with Section 79C(l)(b) of the EP&A Act, the Department of Planning is responsible to
consider any likely impacts on the natural or built environment in the road reserve fronting this
proposed development. For instance there could be traffic noise impacts on adjacent residences,
impacts on indigenous or non−indigenous heritage items or threatened species. The RTA will not be
making a separate Part 5 environmental assessment of the environmental impacts in the road reserve for
this proposal.

Yours faithfully

Adam Berry
Manager, Road Safety and Traffic Management
Southern Operations and Engineering Services
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